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18 December 2020 

 

SAHRC EXPELLED AS MEMBER OF HRA 
The Members of Harness Racing Australia (HRA) met today as a continuation of a Show Cause Meeting 

which began on 7 October 2020 regarding the South Australian Harness Racing Club (the Club). 

The Club was asked to Show Cause why it should not be expelled as a Member of HRA.  The Club 

responded by making verbal and written submissions to the HRA Members. 

The HRA Members considered those submissions made by the Club and decided that the Club had 

not to Shown Cause and accordingly was expelled as a Member of HRA. 

 

For further information please contact: 

ANDREW KELLY | CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
p:  +61 3 9227 3000    e:  akelly@hra.com.au 
 


